
 

 

 

 

Nursery & Early Entitlement Stay and Play session on 

Friday 12th November from 12.30 – 1.30 @ Westwood 

Community Primary School in Buckley 

 

 

 

Do you have a child or know someone who needs to register their child 

for a Nursery or Early Entitlement place in 2022?   

Come along to our Stay and Play session and see our fantastic 

provision! This is the perfect opportunity for you and your child to 

have some fun exploring a range of activities together. It is also a 

chance for you to meet the staff and have your questions answered. 

We can share the details of our full wrap around provision and don’t 

forget, you can use your childcare offer here too! 

 Come and experience what Westwood Community Primary has - which 

is the very best start for your little one! 

 

Westwood Community Primary School 

The school at the heart of the Buckley Community, with the Buckley 

Community at its heart  

 

**Please contact the school office by phone or email if you are 

interested in this session.** 

 Tel: 01244 543207 Email: wwmail@hwbcymru.net 
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